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New Pipeline Update
Building a Better Water System for All



AC Pipe Replacement    Phase 1    Work Begins about July 14th 
This project will significantly upgrade the existing water system.  The work will include: 
 
 Replacing the current water main, water services, fire hydrants and related components.
 Work will take place in the roadway with minimal impact on landscaping for new water meters,
 hydrants and other features.   
 Temporary interruptions to water service will happen as the new system is connected to existing
 customer service lines.   
 Roadways will be patched after trenching, followed by grinding and overlay to restore pavement.   
 

During construction, one-way alternating traffic will occur in work areas to minimize disruption. Work 
will begin mid-July and continue through October. Overlay will take place in Fall 2025 or Spring 2026.   

Thank you for
your patience and
understanding as
we improve our
water system!

Need more
information?

Laura Keough
General Manager
425.868.1144

Project updates will be posted on our website @ nesswd.org


